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27th Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to the Republic of South Africa



10 May 2017
Mr President,

Finland wishes to thank the Republic of South Africa for presenting its national report today. Finland commends South Africa for inviting the Special Rapporteur on violence against women, its causes and consequences to visit South Africa in December 2015.
Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1) Firstly, Finland recommends South Africa to set in place a comprehensive, national coordinated strategy to address gender based violence in order to ensure the implementation of the legal framework and to tackle the high prevalence of sexual and gender based violence, including against children.
2) Second, Finland recommends South Africa to ensure sufficient resources to the so-called Chapter 9 institutions which, as independent oversight bodies, serve a crucial purpose in upholding the rule of law and good governance.
Finland also notes that the Protection of State Information Bill has been sent back for reconsideration by the President, and encourages the amendment and improvement of the bill in order to ensure that it does not undermine the right to access to information and freedom of expression. 

Thank you.
